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Watcombe Primary School 
 

Newsletter 9th June 2023 

Email: admin@watcombe-

primary.torbay.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01803 327419 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If your circumstances 

have changed and your 

family may be eligible 

for free school meals, 

then please visit:    

https://

www.torbay.gov.uk/schools

Pupils of the Week 

Shrimps—Layton & Brodie 

Seals— Marnie  

Dolphins— Coby 

Seahorses—Rosy 

Lobsters—Max H 

Sharks—Sabrina 

Hermit Crabs—Alex & Tyler  

Starfish—Billy 

Office– Matthew M 

Breakfast Club– Anya 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Welcome back after what I hope was great half term break. The sun shone and is 
forecast to shine brightly next week as well. Please ensure your child has a sunhat, 
drink bottle and has had sun cream applied before arriving in school.  
 
Earlier in the week, we shared our latest Ofsted report. We are very proud to remain 
‘good’ and I would like to thank the children, staff and parents for your support. You 
can view the report on the school website.  
 
Parents Conference—Wednesday 5th July—following Sports Day there will be a 
meeting for parents. I will give a few updates; discuss highlights from the Ofsted re-
port and share a few plans for next year. I would also like to invite parents to ask 
questions in advance using the link below. These questions should be generic, rather 
than linked to an individual pupil / family and I will endeavour to make sure that 
these are addressed.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/eRBLGnDAFu  
 
This week, we have updated our Relationships Policy to include a Horizon Pathway. 
This a peg system which encourages children to move their peg along a display board, 
seeking to be recognised for ready, respectful and safe behaviours. Policy is on the 
website.  
  
A huge thank you to ACE Motors and Friends of Watcombe for supplying us with a 
minibus. This vehicle will enable us to attend more sporting events and conduct more 
trips to enhance the curriculum.  Massive thank you!! 
 
Next week Years 5 and 6 will be on residential until Wednesday. The children are very 
excited about all the activities but especially caving and coasteering.  
 
Kind Regards     
Mr T Nield 
 
Key Dates  
Year 5-6 Swimming—starting Thursday 8th June  

Year 5-6 Residential—Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th June 

Sports Day—Wednesday 5th July (1-3pm) 

Parents Conference—Wednesday 5th July (3-4pm) 

New Class Day—Thursday 6th July  

Year 6 Transition Day (s) - Thursday 6th July & Friday 7th July (Spires Only) 

Leavers Service—Wednesday 19th July at 9:15am (CHANGE OF DATE)   

Nursery Celebration—Friday 21st July (PM) 

Last Day of Term—Tuesday 25th July 2023  

‘Working Together to make things better’ 


